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Hello,

My husband and I own one STR in a neighborhood we lived in for 20 years. We are also KCMO residents who live
about one mile from our SRT.  Our home is well kept, managed by a professional and has never had issues with
parties or bad guests. This home is an important part of our retirement planning. We intend to renovate it and move
into it as we age, after our children move out. We take pride in maintaining our little house and had zero issues
getting signatures from more neighbors than were required. We also enjoy STAYING in Airbnbs when we travel,
and believe having a reasonable amount in KC contributes to tourism and could generate tax $. When you are
making your decisions regarding STRs please consider people like my family. Specifically,  please continue to allow
non owner occupied permitted units and please consider lowering the 1000’ radius requirement.

Thank You,
Megg McCue
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